Dear Pastor & Church,

Greetings to all of you through the precious name of our Lord and savior.

It is my great opportunity to make this letter of communication to give you a report on how the Lord used us and to do the works of the Lord in our church and community. Despite of some obstructions and limited resources especially financial we praise the Lord because we can share the word of God specially the gospel of salvation to our neighbors, friends also to our community. We also thank God that we can gather our member for monthly church fellowship openly because little by little we are back to normal. This monthly fellowship we are inspired to do more and dedicate our lives to serve God and praise him. We also have pastor's fellowship to gather to pray for our members, churches, financial needs, those who needed prayer. In this matter we can share what we are doing in our churches that can help other churches to improve the faith of their members. In our prayer fellowship every month we encourage our adults' men and women to attend and encourage other members to attend also.

Thank you so much for our partnership in God's work specially in prayer and financial support monthly. We rest assured that we are going to spend carefully in God's work. We always include you in our unceasing prayer so that God continue bless churches in America. We always love you and may God bless you all. Remember always that your labor is not in vain in the sight of God (I Corin. 15:58).

Your partner in God's work,

Bro. Rolando B. Cabudo























